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October 19, 2020 

11:00 AM 

 

 

Dear School Patrons: 

 

We have a confirmed COVID-19 positive student involving a first grade class. We have currently 

notified all parties associated with the classroom contact to start a quarantine period at this time. 

This includes some staff members. 
 

At this time we believe our list of individuals is complete. If there are others that are identified we will 

make those contacts as soon as possible.  

 

This quarantine involves students at Parkview Elementary School. 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 


